
 
 

 

 
 
 

December 2014 

This fall we started our 8th year in Belgium. 8 is the number of new beginnings and that is 

definitely how we have felt about this year. We have turned a number of projects over to 

others & we are refocusing our energies. 

 

One life at time can be changed. At the National Youth 
Conference, we served as counselors. A new convert 
came to see us and is eager to know the power of God 
for herself. She came from a background of mysticism. 
 

.   
 

Twenty-five pastors gather monthly on Monday nights to build unity in Brussels. It is 
exciting to see the pastors lay down their own agendas and work together for God to 
change this city. Once a month we have a worship and strategy meeting at the House of 
Prayer. The other three weeks the group includes potential leaders who are being trained 
for the future. 

Seven days of concentrated of prayer kicked off the 

month of December. The Brussels of House of Prayer is 

running in full swing. Located down the street from the 

European Parliament buildings, we feel that we are in a 

strategic place to be praying for Europe. Our recent 

event called “The Sound” brought worshippers from all 

over Europe together for an outpouring of worship, 

prayer and outreach. 
 

Thirty people are open to become stronger believers in Jesus.  Rocky has been preaching at a 
Ghanaian church and was really able to encourage them. So many people responded to the 
alter call that he was invited back three more times to train the people. 
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GIVING INFORMATION 
 

Four Corners Global 
PO Box 535205 

Grand Prairie, TX 75053-5205 
 

Checks may be made payable to:  
Prince of Peace Missions  

 
Please include “Gathright” on the memo 

line. 
 

You can also give online through our 
website: fourcornersglobal.org 

 
gathright.travels@gmail.com 

 
 

We connected to 50 Flemish Churches. Rocky says 
he loves getting to know more Flemish pastors. We 
have focused on French pastors for many years but 
it is great to expand our sphere of influence. At the 
VVP got to see 50 pastors in one place. Relationships 
are key to building strong ministry. 

 
 

Twenty-seven member nations are represented in 
the European Union. ECI hosted a 2 day event inside 
the EU Parliament building. Rocky was one of the 
facilitators in a discussion focused on a legal 
response to anti-semitism. There is an ongoing 
debate regarding Europe’s stance against Israel. 

 
 

We hosted a three day seminar with speaker Willem Glashouwer, a Dutch theologian and 
author. He had one meeting with French pastors, one meeting at an international church 
and one meeting at Continental Theological Seminary. 
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